
Please note that as part of our hire agreement with The Beacon School, 

no food or drink (except water) is  allowed in the hall where we have our meeting,       
neither are stiletto heels or similar.  

Please do make sure to honour this. 

 

Our Building Journey - We praise God for the wonderful 
amount that has been pledged so far. If you have yet to make a 
pledge it isn’t too late. You can return your form by putting it in 

the offering bag. If you do not have a form, please see a     
steward or contact the office. 

SKCC Information: 

Office Address: Church House,                   136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155        E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com               Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

Inclusions for next week’s news-sheet should be passed to the church office —                     
by  6.00 p.m. each Wednesday  

 (Next week’s news-sheet 30th July will be the last until 3rd September) 

 

A big THANK YOU for the ongoing donations for ‘Drop 
In’ which are very much appreciated. We have a good 
supply of tinned meat, BUT are in real need of “packet 
soup”, any flavour would be very welcome. Also men’s 
socks are needed. Thank You. 

Churches Together Folkestone has now taken an allotment vision to set up a 
‘men only’ over 60’s group. 

If you would like to find out more, or would like to be involved/have questions, 
please contact Angela Fudge on 07985 403193.  

CTF Group 

Please note that from September Craft Group will meet monthly on a 
Thursday evening starting 14th September.  

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments will be served after the meeting. Do join us. 

 23rd July 2017  

This morning (weather permitting) Kidz Church has its   
annual summer outing to the Coastal Park.                         

(Wet weather plan will be to meet in the conference room at 

The Beacon).  

to Vincent who celebrated 
this special occasion last 

Thursday (20th July) 
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SKCC at Home including our Community projects:  

Adults: Options, Drop In, Win Pine House, CAP and Coffee Mornings at 
Irene Astor Court and The Gate. 

Children & Youth: Little Treasures toddler group, Integrate, Seabrook 
‘after school’ club and The Mill (youth club). (These groups will take a 
break over the summer, please pray that their leaders will feel refreshed 
and envisioned as they begin to make plans for the new term). 

The leadership team and trustees. 

For all those involved in negotiations regarding the former URC.          

Lisa Jones,  Schools’ Development Worker at Scripture Union (based in 
Kent). Lisa’s role is to inspire, encourage and envision churches,              
organisations and individuals to reach out to young people and children.  

For those with ongoing health problems including: Lorenz Parker, Steve 
Dray, Sonia Earl, Michael Hands, Darren Buck and Derek and Jan 
Halliwell.  There may be others with health issues not mentioned,  
please remember them too.  

Gary Lamb booked for surgery now taking place on 2nd August,  and 
Laura Horscroft also booked for surgery on 17th August.  

SKCC Away:  

Burkina Faso - for the school project. 

Mozambique - Heather Pritchard. Heather will be back in the UK for a 
visit in August and we look forward to seeing her. 

Romania - Irene Mahoney (Aurora Christian Association).  Please pray 
for a good harvest from the seeds sown at the summer club run with the 
help of a team from a school in Liverpool.  Pray for a good break for    
Irene as she returns to Reading for August. 

Rwanda - Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor.  

John Fudge - Please pray for John as he, and the others involved, launch 
the new charity - Global Youth Development. Please support him and the 
family in prayer at this exciting time. 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this morning’s host 
or one of the leadership team.  

Corporate Prayer times this week - Everyone welcome.  

Today:  9.45 a.m.  Staff Room, The Beacon 
Monday: 1.45 p.m.   65 St Leonard’s Road, Hythe 
Tuesday: 9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

 SAVE THE DATE!  Thursday 28th September 2017 
For our next ladies event we have booked Mud Pie -     

Folkestone’s very own pottery painting room! You simply  
select an item of pottery (a variety of pieces/prices         

according to budget) and paint away whilst enjoying a      
natter and refreshments.  

Open to ladies of any age - why not invite a friend?  

Further details and tickets to follow (at the end of summer) 

MEET THIS WEEK 

Please contact the church office is you would 
like to join a Connect Group. 

Our heartfelt sympathy to David and Pat Brewer and 
family following the death of David's mother, Gwen.  
Aged 91 Gwen, had been in care for a number of years 
but before that she attended SKCC with David and Pat. 
Please remember the family at this sad time. 

The funeral takes place at 11.20 a.m. on Wednesday 2nd 
August  at Barham Crematorium. 

Thank you - Ethel Taylor would like to express her appreciation for all the 
wishes of condolence she received on the death of her sister who ‘was like a 
mother to her’. Thank you too for the flowers. 
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